
 

Thank you, Deacon Nickel for your prayerful 

devotion and service to St. Matthew’s these 

past seven years!  You and Simone have 

enriched the life of our parish with your loving 

presence, friendship and service.  You are 

always welcome at St. Matthew’s!  

     With prayers and best wishes,  

                    Msgr. Jameson, the clergy and 

                    staff, and all your friends at  

                    St. Matthew’s Cathedral Parish 

 


